
 

 

 
 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan 
Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP 

Telephone: 01908 665418    
 

East Midlands Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 08149829 

 

 
 
Wednesday 05th July 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that from September we will be launching the Orchard and 
Shepherdswell PTA.  
 
Our goal, by having a parent and teacher association, is to provide extra funding to help enhance 
and further the  learning experiences and opportunities at both schools. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to support the running of events such as cake sales, movie nights, 
Christmas/summer fayres and many more! We would ask that volunteers would be able to attend 
a termly meeting (3 meetings a year) and at least two events per academic year.  
 
As well as supporting the school, being in the PTA would give you the opportunity to make new 
friends, strengthen the school community and improve your child s school.  
 
We will have representatives from the teaching staff from both schools, but are looking for 
volunteers to fill the formal roles of a PTA such as a chairperson, secretary and treasurer. If 
this is something that you would be interested in, please complete the link below or speak to Mrs 
Williams at Shepherdswell.  
 
Orchard and Shepherdswell PTA (office.com) 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 
 
 
Mrs Williams. 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

http://www.emat.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=g8ym-_qxS0SPcG3xPWOdRP7uUCc-FXpAoFAvrDfUd4NUNUhCNjhSUkpGU1JNVEFETTNMQ0xEN0RZRi4u

